You Dear Maree 

At the Cairns Diocesan Council meeting held at 82 Anderson St 

Cairns on 12.12.2001, the members decided to increase your salary 

package. This package will now include a Society car for your use. It 

is permitted, for limited periods of time, for members of your family who hold a drivers license to operate this car. 

You may wish to establish with the Society state office in Brisbane, any conditions that will apply-for taxation purposes for such 

packages
